
“Teaching the 
Word of God 

with Precision 
and Balance" 

 
From the Pastor’s Desk 
     

 
  

 
 
 
 

  

1st Quarter Newsletter                                                                  January – March 2024 

Our Pastors 

Pastor Jeffrey Glover 

Pastor Gloria Glover 

 

PTSCI Ministries 

Prayer Team 

Dance Ministry 

Senior’s Ministry 

Women’s Ministry 

Men’s Ministry 

Children’s Ministry 

Teen’s Ministry 

 

Service Times 

SUNDAY MORNING 

PRAYER 
10:30 a.m. 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
11:00 a.m. 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT 

PRAYER 
6:30 p.m. 

BIBLE STUDY 
7:00 p.m. 

 

Office Hours 

Court Ordered Anger 
Management Classes 

(By Appointment Only) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 1st Lap of the New Year 2024  

Starting the new year on a positive note and maintain-

ing the momentum throughout is a great way to set 

yourself up for success. Here are some tips to help you 

with your 1st lap. 

1. Reflecting on the past year, making necessary 

changes, and taking time to renew your mind by 

nurturing your spiritual and physical health. 

2. Feed your Spirit, Soul, and body with spiritual food (Prayer/Devotion) and natural food. 

3. Create a routine that will accomplish steps 1 and 2. 

4. Take time to R.E.S.T. (Really Experience Spiritual Transformation). 

5. Surround yourself with those who love you, who will pray with you & for you. 

6. Take opportunities to laugh and love more. 

7. Don’t focus on missteps or the past but instead thank God for where He has you right now. 

8. Be open to hear (with your heart) what the Holy Spirit is saying to you. 

9. Set clear and achievable goals that ministers to the whole you. 

10. Believe in the finished works of Jesus and stay in His presence. 
 

          2nd LAP - Repeat the 1st Lap                     3rd LAP - Repeat the 2nd Lap 
 

Staying Financially Fit 
By Pastor Gloria Glover 

Proverbs 3:5 tells us to TRUST in the Lord… we all have a moral and spiritual obligation to do 

what is right and to take care of what God has given us: our physical body (to keep it clean & 

healthy); Our mind (to renew it daily with the knowledge of God’s will); and to our Spirit (to 

nurture our inner man). When we trust our Heavenly Father to weigh in on ALL our decisions, 

especially the financial decisions, the results are always good - for ourselves, our family, and 

for the church. Giving back to the Lord by way of our time, talent, and treasures should always 

be celebrated! God loves us and we should be excited to participate in loving and trusting Him 

with our finances, by giving a tithe and/or an offering. This is called: Grace Giving.  Giving and 

receiving has always been a part of God’s successful plan for our lives and the same holds true 

with trusting in and relying on Him for everything!  We are only managers of the resources our 

father provides (Stewardship) for us. Now is the time to show Him that He can trust us with 

money. 
Pastor Gloria Glover 

 

Pastor’s Jeffrey and Gloria Glover 

1009 Hwy. 19/41   ⚫   Hampton, GA 30228   ⚫   770-707-1159   ⚫   www.ptsministries.org 
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SPREAD THE WORD 

PTSCI is on a mission to reach the lost and 
win souls for Christ! Tell everyone you 
know, “God loves you”!  Come hear more 
about how much He really does love you 
at one of our services or online stream! 

All Birthdays and Anniversaries  

will be Recognized and Celebrated 

on the last Sunday of each month. 

 

LOOSE CHANGE 

       FUNDRAISER 

                     BEGINS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We Need Your Loose Change! 

Some of the proceeds will 
 go towards our building and 

beautification projects. 

Love Experience 2024 

8 Dynamic Sessions 

 

Sunday Service 
11:00 a.m. 

FEBRUARY 

4 

FEBRUARY 

7 
Wednesday Service 

7:00 p.m. 

FEBRUARY 

11 
Sunday Service 

11:00 a.m. 

FEBRUARY 

14 
Wednesday Service 

7:00 p.m. 

FEBRUARY 

18 
Sunday Service 

11:00 a.m. 

FEBRUARY 

21 
Wednesday Service 

7:00 p.m. 

FEBRUARY 

25 

FEBRUARY 

28 
Wednesday Service 

7:00 p.m. 

Sunday Service 
11:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOVE EXPERIENCE 
Guest Speakers: 

Bishop Kenneth Fuller and Darlene Fuller w/Godfidence 
Paster Jeff Daws, Stockbridge Community Church 

Pastor Hugh Smith, Christ Chapel 

Hosted By: Pastor’s Jeffrey and Gloria Glover 

 

Sunday ⚫ March 5, 2024 ⚫ 11:00 a.m. 

 

(Picnic and Easter Egg Hunt immediately following service) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Face Painting & Easter Egg/Money Hunt for the Kids! 
Good Food, Music, Outdoor Activities – Everyone’s Welcome! 

Invite Your Neighbors, Family, and Friends - Loads of Fun for Everyone! 

We Look Forward to Seeing You There!!! 

 


